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Benefits Open Enrollment is Happening Now
To::
All Benefits-Eligible Employees
Names and titles:

The Division of Human Resources

Date::
November 1, 2016

Benefits Open Enrollment is underway right now and continues until 5 p.m. on Nov. 14. During this time benefits-
eligible employees may enroll in, cancel, or change their medical, dental, vision, supplemental life, short-term disability
and flexible spending account elections.

If you do not wish to make any changes to your medical, dental, vision, short-term disability, and/or supplemental life
insurance elections, they will automatically carry over into the 2017 plan year. However, if you want to participate in the
Healthcare and/or Dependent Care Flexible Spending Account plans in 2017 (your current Flexible Spending Account
elections do not automatically carry over from year to year), and/or you want to make changes to your existing benefits,
you will need to take action.

To access your enrollment, log in to UAccess Employee [1] and select Employee/Manager Self Service. On the UA
Employee Main Homepage, select the Benefits Open Enrollment tile. 

For more information, click here [2]. 
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